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Subject: ZBA Zoning meeting 2661 Essex - 2/26/25

From: dvan4312@comcast.net  
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 2:40 PM 
To: Manor, Courtney <CManor@a2gov.org>; Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA Zoning meeting 2661 Essex - 2/26/25 

Courtney and Jon, 

We are in support of the proposed ADA addition that will allow the family at 2661 Essex Rd. to age in place and 
understand the unique lot size which constrains the options to building the addition. 

We feel confident that the owners, architect, and builders will work with the surrounding neighbors regarding site 
restoration to install the appropriate vegetation, address any desired visual screening and reduce the impact of 
any additional water displacement and distribution the building of the addition would cause. 

We are excited for the homeowners and look forward to them being able to age in place and continue to be the 
excellent neighbors they are. 

Thank you, 

Debbie and Gary Vandermade 


